
Interac e-Transfer® notification emails have a refreshed look! 

Starting October 22, 2024, all your e-Transfer notification emails 

will have a refreshed look – but don’t worry! Your e-Transfer® 

services will not be affected by this change.  

What to expect 

• A refreshed look and feel to all receive and send 

notification emails, all auto deposit send, receive and 

registration emails, and all request money notification 

emails.  

• A seamless transition to the new email format. No action 

is required. 

• An improved user experience 

• The same Interact e-Transfer® features you know and 

trust. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding the refreshed Interac e-Transfer® notification emails,  

please contact your local Sunrise Credit Union branch. 

 

 

 

Reminder! 

Be diligent and never click a link in an email that you 

are not 100% certain is legitimate. If you are ever 

unsure of the legitimacy of a banking related email, 

please contact us and we can assist you. 

https://www.sunrisecu.mb.ca/contact-us

